Kansas Department for Health and Environment (No Medicaid Expansion)

Delete $596.0 million, including the addition of $68.5 million SGF, to remove funding for
Medicaid Expansion. The all funds deletion includes $629.0 million from federal funds and
$35.5 million from special revenue funds. In addition, add language to lapse the SGF funding
if Medicaid Expansion is passed during the 2022 Legislative Session.



